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Brussels, 12th of December 2017 

 
EGEA Working Group 2 (WG2) 

Emissions 
 
 
 

Dear Members, 
 

On behalf of our WG2 Chairman Georges Petelet, we have the pleasure in sending you the draft agenda for the 
next Working Group 2 Emissions meeting of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda rev01: 

 
 
Draft Agenda (Rev01)  
 

1. Opening and welcome by Georges Petelet – Chairman WG2 Emissions 
 
 

2. PTI Roadworthiness Directive 2014/45/EU – update on implementation at national level (report from 
members) 

 Germany 
 Petrol threshold 
 Diesel threshold 
 PN measurement: BASt – running from TÜV Süd until end of January 

(procedure, reference values, equipment) 
 NOx measurement: UBA study – running from VdTÜV until beginning of year 

2019 
 Opacimeter calibration new specification 
 Calendar roll out 

 UK 
 Plate value use 
 Situation regarding approval & calibration of the opacimeter 
 Calendar roll out 

 France 
 Approval process 
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 Calendar roll out 

 Italy 
 New definition / approval process 
 Calendar roll out 

 Belgium 
 New definition  
 Calendar roll out 

 Other countries 
 
 

3. Initiatives regarding NOx measurement 

 France & Article 65 status: 
 Decision 
 Next step 

 SET2: 
 Status 
 Next step 

 Germany: 
 New initiative 

 Dyno approach vs low load approach 

 What about a common approach at EU level? 
 
 

4. TRL Anti tampering topics 

 Ad Blue tampering 
 situation 
 solution 

 EGR valve tampering 
 situation 
 solution 

 DPF tampering 
 situation 
 solution 

 
 

5. Remote sensing 

 Event at the European Parliament - report 

 Revision of the vehicle type-approval legislation - update 

 Actual situation 
 

6. TNO report – EGEA reply? 
 

7. e-PTI - current status 
 

8. Any other business 
 

9. Thank you and closure 
 
 

* * *  
 
Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break. We are looking forward to seeing you 
all in Brussels for this meeting, 
 
 
With kind regards, 
Eléonore van Haute 


